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27th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
Progress Reports 

 
Those of you with children in Year 6 will be receiving your child’s latest progress report on 
Friday 28th March 2025. If you have not received this by Monday 31st March 2025, please 
check your spam folder before contacting the School Office via email (admin@oaklands-
jun.wokingham.sch.uk) to say that you have not received the report. 
 
Children in Years 3, 4 and 5 will receive their latest progress report at the end of April. 
 
The reason for this difference is so that Year 6 parents/carers have information well in 
advance of the Year 6 SATs tests, which start on 12th May 2025, which should help in 
planning revision for the run up to SATs by identifying strengths and giving areas to focus 
on. 
 
As Years 3, 4 and 5 do not complete external tests, we feel that an update towards the 
end of April allows sufficient time since parent evenings for an update to be relevant and 
creates a focus for the summer term’s learning, taking in to account the Easter holidays. 
 
We will contact parents/carers of Years 3, 4 and 5 to let you know when progress reports 
will be available for your children nearer the end of April.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Holland 
Head of School 
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